
 

 
 

 

 

 
January 19, 2011 
 
 
 

 
FTD01C119 
2200 W. Airfield Drive 
P.O. Box 619002 
DFW, Texas 75261 
 
Phone 972-456-7551 
Fax 972-456-8719 
Email: kimberly.a.douglass@ftr.com 
 

Mr. Dave Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW  
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Subject:  DOCKET UT-090842 - NOVEMBER 2010 WTAP REPORT  
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Pursuant to paragraph 33 in Appendix A, Attachment 1 in Order 06 in Docket UT-090842, enclosed is the 
Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. WTAP Report for November 2010.  Also enclosed is a revised 
October 2010 Report which includes the total number of $75 WTAP credits applied to the customer’s account.   
 
Beginning with the November 2010 Report being submitted today and going forward on the 15th of each month, 
the company will provide one report with all of the information as required by the above-referenced order 
including the total number of $75 WTAP credits applied to a customer’s account.   
 
In addition, in response to the December 15, 2010 letter requesting additional information to be included with 
the monthly report, Frontier began collecting the actual time the WTAP order was created and the date DSHS 
approved or denied WTAP eligibility on January 1, 2011.  The January 2011 Report will include the information 
as requested.  
 
The reports are marked “Confidential per Protective Order in Docket UT-090842” as they include customer case 
numbers.  Therefore, a confidential version and a redacted version of the reports are included for filing.   
  
If you have any questions concerning this report, please call me at 972-456-7551 or email me at 
kimberly.a.douglass@ftr.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kim Douglass 
Senior Staff Consultant 
Compliance – Government and Regulatory Affairs 
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